
 

2024 Holiday Card Contest Winners Announced  

 

Dec. 9, 2024   

The Municipality asked and young artists from throughout Kings County delivered! 

Mayor Dave Corkum was very impressed with the outstanding artwork submitted for the 
Municipality’s Holiday Card Contest this year. He had the tough job of picking just three winning 
entries out of 54 awesome submissions. 

“I think we have some budding artists in our midst,” Mayor Corkum shared. 

“Every child put a lot of thought and effort into their holiday card design. It was refreshing to take 
part in this contest and one of the most enjoyable activities I’ve been involved with as Mayor.” 

Municipality of the County of Kings Mayor Dave Corkum holds winning card designs by Sally (ages 4-6), Hailry-Jane (ages 
7-9) and Dylan (ages 10-13). 



Please join us in congratulating Sally (ages 4-6), Hailry-Jane (ages 7-9) and Dylan (ages 10-13)! Their 
artwork will be featured on the front of the Municipality’s holiday cards for the 2024 season. They 
will each receive 10 printed holiday cards featuring their artwork and $50 in Recreation Bucks that 
can be used for any programming offered by the Municipality.  

Thanks to every artist who shared their artwork with us for this contest. Your work put smiles our on 
faces and warmth in our hearts.  

 

 

 

 


